
We extend our sympathy to Tom Frost, Shandangan, on 
the death of his sister Mary Nix in Meelick. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those 
whose anniversaries occur at this time. Rest in Peace. 

                    This Week we Remember … 

Mon.  Communion Liturgy 10 am. Mass: Tues - Thurs 10 am Fri. 7pm 

 

This weekend we will recite the new responses at our Masses. Prayer 
cards are available at Church doors and also on newsletters. 
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Parish Office:    

 

Mon - Fri.   10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 
 
Baptisms take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in  
Sixmilebridge and Kilmurry. 

Sat. 10th 
Sun. 11th 
Sun. 11th 
 
 
Sat. 17th 
Sun. 18th 
 
 

 7.00 p.m. 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 
 
 7.00 p.m. 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 

Mary Murray 
Imelda Grace 
Billy & Kathleen Earls 
Gerry & Kathleen Callan 
Patricia Conneely 
Pat Quinn 
Annie & Bill Walsh 
Frank Glynn 
JP & Ita Hassett 

Exposition of Blessed Sacrament Fri. 3 - 7pm 

 

 

Rota Next Weekend              Readers                     Eucharistic           Altar 
                                                                                       Ministers            Servers 
Sat.     17th          7.00 pm      Claire Corry                       B                         B 

 

Sun.    18th          10.00 am     Diane Murray          Martina                       E 

 

Sun.    18th          11.00 am     Christy O’Connor            B                          B 
 €8,400 

G.A.A. Club Lotto 

 Numbers drawn   3    15    17    28 
                             Jackpot Next week   

Bridge United 150 Club 
Draw - August Results 

€300 - Johnny Corbett   €150 - 
Johnny Gorman   €50 - Paul 

O’Malley 
Next draw in Gilly’s Bar  @ 
9pm  on Sat. 1st Oct.  We 
would like to thank our mem-
bers for their continued sup-
port.  New members welcome.   
Contact Finbar  086-8750128. 

Grandparents and Grandchildren 
A Special Bond 

 

A child’s life centres on a few crucial close attachments. One of the 
most significant of these is that of a child to its grandparents.  Our focus 
this weekend is on Grandparents– granddad / granny, papa and nana.  
In preparing for this little celebration of their lives we talked to people 
who experienced their influence in the home.  One person said: there is 
something special about children reared with grandparents.  There 
seems to be a strong bond between them - a special and unique love 
that children reserve for their grandparents. 
Many grandparents admit that they can enjoy time with their grandchil-
dren that they were unable to savour when rearing their own children.  
Very often the daily drudge of work and money, of school and home-
work, house and home, denied them the time to appreciate their young.  
And then relentless time given to work to pay the bills and mortgages 
very often left very little time for the children. 
Grandparents now enjoy a second chance in the company of children 
with all the benefits and few of the hassles they recall from their first 
time round.   
The children, grandparents and society benefit enormously from these 
relationships. 

PRAYER FOR GRANDPARENTS 

 
 

Lord Jesus, 
you were born of the Virgin Mary, 
the daughter of Saints Joachim and Anne. 
Look with love on grandparents the world over. 
Protect them! They are a source of enrichment 
for families, for the Church and for all of society. 
Support them! As they grow older, 
may they continue to be for their families 
strong pillars of Gospel faith, 
guardian of noble domestic ideals, 
living treasuries of sound religious traditions. 
Make them teachers of wisdom and courage, 
that they may pass on to future  
generations the fruits 
of their mature human and spiritual experience. 

 

Lord Jesus, 
help families and society 
to value the presence and roles  
of grandparents. 
May they never be ignored or excluded, 
but always encounter respect and love. 
Help them to live serenely and to feel welcomed 
in all the years of life which you give them. 

 
Mary, Mother of all the living, 
keep grandparents constantly in your care, 
accompany them on their earthly pilgrimage, 
and by your prayers, grant that all families 
may one day be reunited in our  
heavenly homeland, 
where you await all humanity 
for the great embrace of life without end. Amen! 
 
We remember with love all our Grandparents living and dead. 

National Coffee Morning in 
aid of Irish Cancer Society will 
be held in the Parochial Hall on 
Thursday 15th Sept. from 
10.30 am - 1.30 pm.  Your visit 
will be much appreciated. 

Eucharistic Congress 2012 + The Bell Pilgrimage 
The Eucharistic Congress Bell will be arriving in our Diocese on 
17th October and will begin its journey through the clusters. 
Details of the journey will be published in the coming weeks. 
We invite Volunteers who are willing to carry the Bell, walk with 
the Bell,  all Eucharistic Ministers, Readers of the Word and all 
who are interested to come to a reflection night in  

St. Flannan’s College Ennis on Wed. 14th Sept. at 7.30 p.m. 

    Sun. 18th Sept:   Altar Servers Appreciation Sunday.  
We invite all altar servers to our Masses .  We thank all 
who have served during the year and will have a special 
tribute to those who are leaving us this year. During the 
week a letter was circulated through the kindness of Six-
milebridge School inviting children in 4th, 5th and 6th 
classes to be part of this special ministry.  Please return 
consent forms as soon as possible so that we can put to-
gether a new rota for Sixmilebridge Servers. 

 

Adult beginners Music Classes 
begin on Tues. 20th Sept at 
8.30 pm in Sixmilebridge. 
Contact: 086-8467836 

Scoil Rince Brady - Mullins 
Irish Dance Class will re-
open in Parish Hall  Kil-
murry on Tues. 13th Sept 
and Sixmilebridge GAA Hall 
on Thursday 15th Sept. 
New pupils welcome:  
Contact Pat 087-2368012 

Wedding Congratulations! 

                   to 

Colm Noonan & Mags Egan 

  who were married recently. 

Reflecting on the Sunday Readings beginning Tues. 13th Sept.  11 
a.m. to 12 Noon. Ennis  Call Br. Dick Bukke on 065-6821471 

Pilates in Quin Hall com-
mence on Mon. 12th Sept. 

 

Ballysheen Graveyard 
meeting on Thurs. 15th  at 
8 pm in Parish Office. 


